
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
Barnevakten.no is offering an English language version of one of their most 
popular webinars for parents about Roblox and Among Us. It will take place on 
Wednesday, 24 March from 9:00pm to 10:00pm 
  
The webinar will be led by Kris Munthe and we hope to have enough parents 
joining that it will be worthwhile creating more content for our non-Norwegian 
speaking parents.   
   
Joining link and participant registration: 
https://www.barnevakten.no/everything-parents-need-to-know-about-roblox-
and-among-us/ 
  
Facebook link: 
https://fb.me/e/1YdjC6UNG 
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Please remember to inform your child´s homeroom teacher if your child is going 
to be absent or late for school. Please send an email by 8:00am. To ensure that 
you message is received, copy your message to post@gjovikis.no  
 
 
 

 
PYP parent-teacher conferences will take place on 23, 24 and 25 March 2021 as 
per the timetable you have received.  
 
All conferences will take place online. Please use the link you have received from 
your child´s class teacher. 
 
 
 

 
MYP parent-teacher conferences will take place on 7 and 8 April 2021 after 
classes. MYP teachers are available by appointment. Like last semester, 
conferences will be pre-booked with relevant teachers if an area of concern has 
been identified for a student. The parents of remaining students are not required 
to attend conferences. However, they can sign up for selected conferences using 
our online booking system. Parents will receive a checklist for each child this 
week. Each teacher has assessed the student on a set of criteria, including overall 
achievement, participation in class activities, ability to follow instructions, etc. 
More information regarding available times will be provided with the checklists.  

MYP parent-teacher conferences will take place via an online platform. More 
details will follow soon.  

Absence/lateness 

PYP parent-teacher conferences 

MYP parent-teacher conferences 
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We would like to thank the parents who have returned the re-registration forms. 
The deadline to submit the document was yesterday. Please return the form 
immediately if you have not done so already either by email to post@gjovikis.no  
or as a hard copy. 
 
We are obliged to inform educational authorities by early April how many 
students we expect as of August 2021. We also need to inform the parents of the 
students on the waiting list whether we have places for their children as of August 
2021. 
 

 

We are always keen to hear from people who can substitute for absent teachers 
and teaching assistants. This work can be day to day or for longer periods of time. 
If you know of a suitable person for this role, please encourage them to send their 
CV to employment@gjovikis.no  
 
 

  

 

  
If you have any questions about the matters below, please contact the relevant 
person: 
  
Taxi (GIS)                   Dennis Wanda                     dennis.wanda@gjovikis.no 

  
Taxi/bus                    Ingrid Raasholm                ingrid.raasholm@gjovik.kommune.no 

(Kommune) 

                                                 

Wanted: supply staff 
 

Contact details 

Next academic year: reminder 
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SFO                             Deepika Senthilkumar       sfo@gjovikis.no 

  
Nurse                         Ingrid Julie Stadtler  Ingrid-Julie.Stadtler@gjovik.kommune.no 

  
Covid-19 testing      Gjøvik Town Hall                 Tel. 61 15 89 11 
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